
Teen Tikkun Olam  
of Temple B’nai Abraham           

asks you to help... 

Donate your old  
Cocktail, Prom & Bat Mitzvah dresses to 

Project G.L.A.M:  
Prom 2018 

Please bring dresses on a                                   
 hanger to the rolling rack located in  

the Jewish Learning Program 
through April 12

The WGIRLS organization created 
Project Granting Lasting Amazing 
Memories (G.L.A.M)  to provide 
underprivileged girls with prom dresses 
and accompanying accessories so that 
they are able to enjoy the rite of 
passage of their high school prom. 


